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  June  6,  2025 

DYL, CHR and INPRO sponsored the 2025 Memorial Day 

Run/Walk.  It was originally planned to take place at 

Puye Cliffs on May 26th but had to be rescheduled due to 

rain and lightning.  Instead it was held on May 28th 

starting at the Tribal Administration Building, over lunch.  

The route was a 1-mile walk through the Pueblo and 

each  Veteran and participant was given a dark blue com-

memorative shirt .  There was great participation from 

the Community! 
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On May 21st, Taser training 

was provided for several 

new hires with the          

Santa Clara Tribal Police              

Department. 

The training took place on 

the gym floor in the Tribal 

Administration Building. 

Training was conducted 

by Sgt. Keith Miller using 

a Taser 7 model. 

Pictured in the photo, from left to right: 

Officer Edgar Perea, Officer Antonette Abey-

ta  and   Conservation Officer Deon           

Calabaza. 

Officers Perea and Abeyta are scheduled to 

attend the 13 week academy at the Federal 

Law Enforcement Training Center in Artesia 

in July.  Conservation Officer Calabaza’s    

application to the academy is pending. 
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